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UPCOMING  AND  ONGOING 

http://lv.lethsd.ab.ca  (403) 328-5454  @lakeviewleth  lakeviewleth  

Thu Nov 10—Remembrance Day Assembly, 10:40am (somber ceremony) 

Fri Nov 11 — Remembrance Day (No School for Students) 

Mon Nov 14 — No School (PL Day) 

Tue Nov 15-Fri Nov 19—Rock your Mocs (see website for more info) 

Tue Nov 15 — Kindergarten Parent Teacher Interviews  

                             (No Kindergarten classes) 

Wed Nov 16 — Kindergarten Parent Teacher Interviews  

                           (No Kindergarten classes) 

Tue Nov 15 — School Council meeting 7:00pm 

Fri Nov 25—Report Cards available in Powerschool 
 

 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

x LOOKING DEEPER 

Visit  

https://lv.lethsd.ab.ca/home/news  

for more information about our upcoming 

school and community events.  
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Hello, Lakeview families.  Stay tuned for 
upcoming information about our first 
fundraiser of the year.  All fundraising money 
goes toward field trips and student activities.   

We hope that you will be generous in your 
support so that our children can have many 
opportunities to enhance their school 
experience.  

Remember our next school council meeting is 
Nov 15 at 7 pm. 

Thank you for your involvement and support!  

Candice Beattie 
Chair—School Council 

Picture Day Retakes 

Missed picture day?  

Retakes are on Monday, November 7th, 

here at Lakeview School.  

3rd –session retakes can be booked directly 

with Lifetouch at their studio, located at 

1021 3 Ave S.  

FROM THE OFFICE 

Oki! The month of November provides us with lots of 
opportunities for learning and reflection.  We are looking 
forward to honoring National Aboriginal Veterans Day in 
our classrooms on November 8 and will host a school 
wide Remembrance Day Service on Thursday, November 
10 at 10:40am.  Parents are welcome to attend.   

We will also observe Rock your Mocs from November 15-
18, providing our school community with another 
positive opportunity to be united and honor Indigenous 
peoples worldwide.  Please check out our school website 
for more information.  

Finally, Kindergarten families will have an opportunity to 
meet with their student's teacher for parent teacher 
conferences the week of November 15. 

As always, please reach out if you have any questions or 
concerns. 
 
All the best,  
Connie 
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